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Dear Parents, 
 
With extreme happiness, we would like to inform you that we marked again cent percent 
pass result in Grade 10, consecutively for the twelfth year and first clean shot in the first 
appearance in CBSE, 2023. We congratulate all the students for their hard work and 
dedication towards their studies, which has resulted in this remarkable achievement. 
 
We would also like to extend our heartfelt appreciation to our teachers who have worked 
tirelessly to guide and support the students throughout their academic journey. Our 
teachers have been instrumental in shaping the students' minds and personalities and 
have played a crucial role in this success. 
 
We urge you to congratulate your children on their remarkable achievement and 
appreciate the efforts put in by our teachers to make this possible. We hope that our 
students will continue to strive for excellence and achieve greater heights in the future. 
Thank you for your continued support and trust in our school. 

 
With wishes and regards, 

Principal/ 12.05.2023 


